
 

 

 

 

 

45th Year Class Reunion 

Yes, it has been that long.  

The 45th Year Reunion of the WAHS Class of 1980 is scheduled for Saturday, October 

4th, 2025. It is going to be a casual event, with hors d’oeuvres, a light meal and a cash 

bar. The location will be the Emaus Fire Company #1.  

➢ We are trying to get an idea as to the number of people interested in attending.  

 

➢ Also, we are looking to find classmates that we do not have contact information. 

Please pass this on to as many classmates as you can.  

 

➢ Please register on https://classreport.org .  Pick your state (PA), city (Allentown), 

and then pick the high school (William Allen High School) and finally the year 

(1980).  This site is secure. 

 

➢ Please provide the following:  

                                                                                                                                                                                 

Interested in attending:  Yes _______    No ______  

          Number of attendees: ______  

         Name and contact information   

Please respond to any of the following:                                                                          

Tim Yeakel:  tim_yeakel@yahoo.com                                                                          

Gwen Sandt:  gesandt@yahoo.com                                                                              

Tony Cerrone:  cerronetony@gmail.com                                                                        

Joe Altieri:  jaltieri424@gmail.com  
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